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Date: September 14, 2022 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 

Re:   Purchase of Fiber Lunch Trays 

 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education the bid results for 
the purchase of fiber lunch trays.  Bids were received and opened on September 
15, 2022.  We are recommending MMAS Solutions as the low responsible bidder 
in the amount of $35,850.00.  This will be financed through the Food Services 
Fund. 

Please add this as an agenda item to the Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
September 19, 2022. Thank you. 

 

Attachment 

c:  Board of Education 
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